
 
 

 
 
 

October 20th, 2016 

RE:  LIST PRICE INCREASE 
 
Dear Tyler Pipe distributors, 

 
 
Tyler Pipe will raise our list prices on all soil products approximately 7% on January 1st, 2017. Some  
soil products will increase by more than 7%. The new 2017 list price sheets will be posted on our  
website no later than November 18th, 2016.  
 
 
Please contact your Tyler Pipe regional sales manager with any questions.  

 

Thank you for your support in 2016. We appreciate your business and look forward to a mutually 
successful 2017. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Sterling Bowman 
National Sales Manager 
Tyler Pipe Company 
McWane Plumbing Group 
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